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Welcome to Patrick Kinnally, who is leading the International and Immigration Law Section 
Council in the 2016-2017 ISBA year. His first Message appears in this issue of The Globe. 

For many years Pat has been one of the more prolific authors of informative articles in The 
Globe (and other ISBA Section Council publications). Last year, Pat prepared three articles, 
including, “Conditional Residency and Immigration Family Law Cases: Who Has the Burden of 
Proof?”; “Child Abuse: Is It a Removable Offense?”; and “A Red Flag: Orders of Protection and 
Deportability for Resident Aliens.” 

In this issue he has provided us with his article, “Removal Proceedings: A Right of Cross 
Examination.” 

Howard Stovall, who practices in Chicago, provided his article, “Short Form” Agreements under Arab 
Commercial Agency Law: Some Legal and Practical Issues.” Howard has been providing the 
readers of The Globe articles since at least 2001 and has provided us a total of twelve articles. Most 
recently in the February, 2016 issue of The Globe, his article, “Use of Foreign Governing Law and 
Arbitration Clauses In Arab Commercial Agency and Distributorship Agreements” appeared. 

Thank you to all of our contributors. 
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